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DWS Circular Letter #2015-08 
 
To: Secretary of State 
 Chief Elected Officials 
 Executive Directors of Councils of Governments 
 Local Health Departments/Districts 
 Town Clerks 
 Public Water Systems 
 Other Interested Persons 

 
 
Date:  June 11, 2015 
 
Subject:  Water Utility Coordinating Committees – Planning Update 
 
The Department of Public Health (DPH) is currently soliciting proposals from qualified consulting firms 
to provide assistance to the three Water Utility Coordinating Committees (WUCCs) to carry out the 
requirements in Connecticut General Statutes §§ 25-33f through 25-33h, and to produce a coordinated 
plan for the Department.  Concurrently, the DPH will be continuing the WUCC planning process and is 
working toward convening the three newly created management areas.  A meeting will be held in each of 
the management areas prior to convening the WUCCs to discuss logistics and future meeting details.  The 
DPH expects to hold these meetings during the summer months. 
 
If you are interested in reviewing a copy of the RFP, it can be found on the state DAS procurement page, 
DPH RFP page and the DPH WUCC page.  If you have any questions regarding WUCCs please contact 
Justin Milardo or Rich Iozzo at 860-509-7333.  Questions related to the RFP must be directed to Susan 
Murray, as noted in the RFP document, at 860-509-8171. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Ellen Blaschinski, Public Health Branch Chief, DPH 

http://www.biznet.ct.gov/scp_search/BidDetail.aspx?CID=36372
http://www.ct.gov/dph/cwp/view.asp?a=3152&q=389676&dphNav_GID=1601
http://www.ct.gov/dph/cwp/view.asp?a=3139&q=387352

